
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Munro for answer by 
the Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 August 2021 

Question (1) When will the EHSCP provide fully costed plans that detail

how the care services proposed to replace the loss of

residential beds in Edinburgh are workable and affordable?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Will these plans include local provision within a city wide

context ?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) Will these alternate services replicate the 24 hour care

currently provided by staff within Council Care Home

provision and can we expect to see an increase in the use of

external providers?

Answer (3) 


